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Dear Parents, 

please find below the main indications for combating the COVID-19 epidemic in the School. 

For further information, please visit the school website: https://www.istruzione.it/rientriamoascuola/ 

 

COVID PREVENTION RULES – PRIMARY AND MIDDLE SCHOOL  

 

1. Measure their temperature at home every morning before bringing the pupils to school. 

2. Pupils with fever, cough, sore throat, vomit, diarrhea or other symptoms cannot be brought 

to school. 

3. Should one of the kids or a member of the family get the virus, it is important to inform the 

family doctor and the school and to call the number 1500 (covid emergency number). 

4. It is essential to rigorously observe the times and the rules for entering and exiting the school 

building.  

5. Pupils must wear surgical masks when they arrive at school and when going to the 

classroom, to the bathroom, to the whiteboard, to the canteen, to the gym, when in another 

classroom, in the corridor, when moving around within the school and each time that 1m 

distancing is not guaranteed.      

 

COVID PREVENTION RULES – NURSERY SCHOOL  

 

1. Measure their temperature at home every morning before bringing the children to school. 

2. Children with fever, cough, sore throat, vomit, diarrhea must not come to school. 

3. Should one of the children or a member of the family get the virus, it is important to inform 

the family doctor and the school and to call the number 1500 (covid emergency number). 

4. Items from home cannot be brought to school (except pacifiers, a change of clothes and 

diapers where necessary). 

5. Children over 6 years who enter the school must wear a mask and sanitize their hands. 

6. Children must change their shoes upon entering the school and wear slipper socks or, 

alternatively, slippers to be used exclusively at school. 

7. Children cannot be sent to school if a member of the family has covid symptoms.  

8. The children will not have to keep the mask on. 
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Finally, we invite both pupils and parents to respect the social distancing rules in daily life, to wear a 
mask and sanitize their hands. It is also suggested to download the APP Immuni. 

 

Thank you 

 

The IC Fratelli Bandiera Parent Association  


